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6. Owensboro Health Medical Group will be offering employer partners onsite health screening services as a 
community benefit. 

7. If you have questions for medical staff, Dr. Rhodes, or the health system related to COVID-19, please email 
kelly.conner@owensborohealth.org.

8. Ashley Phillips is available to assist with any occupational medicine/wellness questions for employers across 
the region at 270-688-4162.
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Kentucky Department for Public Health



The audience for this self-
assessment authored by 
the CDC currently on the 
Owensboro Health 
website is the general 
public.

Please clarify with your 
staff that when not 
engaged in essential 
activities, such as work, 
the recommendation is 
that they stay home.







Owensboro Health Medical Group Employer Partner Onsite Employee Health Screenings

• Owensboro Health Medical Group values our employer partners and their endeavors to assist our public 
health departments our medical community in fighting this public health crisis.

• We are trying to send staff to your employer location preceding each shift to screen for health. We will ask the 
screening questions and log the temperature of each employee. These services may be available when staff is 
available.

• This log is maintained by the employer.

• Any individual who answers the screening questions in such a way that our screeners feel it is necessary for a 
formal screening by the KDPH or the Owensboro Health COVID-19 hotline, will be directed to do so.

• Any individual with a temperature greater than 100.4 ͦF will be directed to contact the human resources 
representative and not allowed to enter the facility.

• Owensboro Health is providing this as a community benefit in partnership with our employers as a means to 
slow the spread of the virus while affording our employers an opportunity to maintain vital production.



• You will need to provide your own forehead or non-contact thermometers. 

• We hope to be ready to deploy staff as early as Wednesday, 3/25/20.

• The workflow is still being written as we discuss more needs with our employer partners. Thank you for your 
patience.

• If you’re interested, you’ll need to email kelly.conner@owensborohealth.org the shift schedule,  how many 
employees per shift, and the duration you want the screeners present. I will reach out to you to discuss details 
related to where staff reports, setup instructions, logs, standard work instructions, etc.
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